
GOVERNMENT OF KARNATAKA R.P.A.D
No. FEE 58 FLL 2021 (e) Karnataka Government Secretariat 

Multistoried Buildings, 
Bengaluru, Date: 31-03-2022

From:
The Additional Chief Secretary to Government,
Forest, Ecology and Environment Department, 
Bengaluru-560001.

To:
The Deputy Director General of Forests (Central),
Integrated Regional Office,
Kendriya Sadan, 4th Floor, E&F Wings,
17th Main, Koramangala, Bengaluru.

Sir,
Sub: Diversion of 2.5315 hectare of forest land in Rekhya 

Village, Mangaluru District for Four laying of Addahole 

(near Gundya) (existing chainage KM 263+000, Design 

Chainage KM 255+140) to Bantwal Cross in favour of 

Project Director, Project ’ Implementation Unit (PIU), 
National Highway Authority of India (NHAI), Mangaluru 

Proposal1 No:FP/KA/RO AD/120467/2021 

Ref: 1. Your Office letter No: F.No.4-KRB 1313/2021-BAN/692, 
Dated:28-09-2021.

2. The Principal Chief Conservator of Forests (HoFF), 
Bengaluru’s letter No:KFD/HOFF/A5-2(GFL)/129/2019- 

FC, Dated: 25-02-2022.

With reference to the above subject, I am directed to invite your kind attention 
to letter vide referred at (1) above and forwarding herewith the copy of letter vide 
referred at (2) above along with enclosures submitted by the Principal Chief 
Conservator of Forests (Forest Conservation) and Nodal Officer (FCA), Bengaluru for 
further necessary action.

Yours faithfully

(S. SRINIVASA)
Under Secretary to Government 

Lg&lpest, Ecology and Environment Department (Forest-C)
Copy to:

1. The Principal Chief Conservator of Forests (HoFF), Aranya Bhavana,
4alleshwaram, Bengaluru. 
SGF/Spare Copies.


